
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com> 
To: Card, RachelRachelCard@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/3/2013 2:10:30 PM
Subject: RE: Kent Orr

Thank you very much!

Shane

From: Card, Rachel [mailto:RachelCard@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 1:46 PM
To: Sen. Shane Martin
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Kent Orr

Senator Martin,

I emailed him on November 15; however, I did not hear back from him. I will call him today to help him get enrolled. 

Thanks,
Rachel

From: Sen. Shane Martin [mailto:shane@senatormartin.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 12:11 PM
To: Card, Rachel
Subject: Kent Orr

Rachel,

Did you ever contact Mr. Kent Orr? He is having issues with signing up for credit monitoring. 864-426-3600

Thanks, and I hope all is well!

Shane
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